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26th March 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Year R 
 
I write to inform you that Ms Catriona Peacock who has been working in Year R since 
September as a member of the support team will be leaving us on Wednesday as we break 
up for the Easter holiday.  We would like to thank Catie for all the energy and enthusiasm 
she has given to all the children in Class R.  
 
Whilst we are sad to say goodbye to her, we are pleased that Ms Peacock has been 
successful in achieving her dream and has been offered a place to train for the Police Force. 
We wish her all our best wishes and good luck for a successful career with the Police.  
 
We have appointed another member of staff, Ms Olivia Quain, who will be joining us after 
Easter.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Hindle 
Head of School 
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